
Official Correspondence regarding ZBA Application for 39 Arrowpoint Road

Mike <mikehsiegel@yahoo.com>
Sat 2/3/2024 11:15 AM

To:Land Use Officer <landuse@warrenct.org>

[You don't often get email from mikehsiegel@yahoo.com. Learn why this is important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification
]

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Town of Warren. USE CARE when opening attachments or links.

We reside at 27 Arrowpoint Road, approximately 1,000 feet from 39 Arrowpoint Road.  The lake is shallow by our property as well,
however we are able to bring in a boat to a dock that confirms within the existing Town of Warren regulations.

We feel that a longer and larger dock is not within the character of Lake Waramaug and would be an eyesore.  In addition, extending 90
feet into the lake would create navigational dangers for boaters as the channel at this part of the lake is already narrow.

We are not supportive of this requested variance.

Susan and Michael Siegel
27 Arrowpoint Road
Warren, CT.
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